
 

 

Limited BART Service on Richmond Line 
Monday, March 7th @ 8:54 AM 

 
We have received the following update from BART: 
 
There is limited train service on the Richmond Line due to an electrical issue. Millbrae passengers can 
board a Berryessa train and transfer at MacArthur to a Millbrae train. Passengers traveling from Millbrae 
can board an Antioch train and transfer at 19th St. to a Richmond train. 
 
Please monitor BART for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute 
alternatives. 
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Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance. 
 

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources. 
 

https://www.bart.gov/
https://www.bart.gov/
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Additional-Resources.pdf?x10591
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/

